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Mikelle Morra

From: Daniels, Douglas [Douglas.Daniels@dhs.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2007 4:14 PM

To: George Li; Susan OConnell; Mikelle Morra; Joann Ekblad; David Krech
Cc: James Ball; Pontacoloni, Denise <CTR>; Doyle, Thomas

Subject: [TT] FCC application status for week of 10/29/07

Good afternoon,
Please be advised that DOJ, FBI and DHS request that the following applications be REMOVED from streamline:

1)  Skyport Global Communications, Inc. -- ITC-T/C-20070827-00347, ITC-T/C-20070927-00392, SES-T/C-
20070827-01130, SES-T/C-20070827-01131, SES-T/C-20070919-01298, SES-T/C-20070919-01299, SES-T/C-
20070920-01301, SES-T/C-20070920-01302

Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Doug Daniels

Office of the General Counsel
Department of Homeland Security
Washington, D.C. 20528

(202) 282-9740 (office)

(202) 447-3111 (fax)
douglas.daniels@hq.dhs.gov

This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law governing electronic communications
and may contain confidential and legally privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the ended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message is

prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the sender and delete this nessage.
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